
 

 

 

OUR MISSION: To provide our customers with high-quality, efficient and reliable water, power and sewer 

services in a manner that values environmental and community interests and sustains the resources entrusted 
to our care. 
  

 
 

 
 

 

     NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
FOR TREE REMOVAL  

By San Francisco Public Utilities 
Commission (SFPUC) 

 

我們即將砍樹，請電水利局: 415-551-4569 

NOTIFICACIÓN DE LA REMOCIÓN DE ÁRBOLES POR PARTE DE LA COMISIÓN DE SERVICIOS 
PÚBLICOS DE SAN FRANCISCO 

Para informacion, llame al (415) 551-4569 

 

LOCATION: 300 Wawona Street  
# OF TREE(S): _____1_____ 

PUBLIC HEARING POSTING PERIOD (7+ days)  

From: 11/21/22 Through: 12/5/22 
 

Members of the Public have objected to the SFPUC proposal to remove  

1 tree for construction at the above location. 

Therefore, a public hearing has been scheduled to adjudicate 
this matter. It has been scheduled for  

Monday, December 5, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. via Zoom.  

Members of the Public are welcome to attend this hearing remotely.   

Watch the meeting live: 
https://sfwater.zoom.us/j/87035121253?pwd=Wm9DdFlkQUNRSW9XY0ZZR

WZQcjF5QT09  

Call in number: 1 (669) 900-6833 MEETING ID: 870 3512 1253   

PASSCODE: 520209 

Members of the public may submit written comments before the hearing and they will be 
brought to the attention of the Public Hearing Officer and become part of the official public 
record. They can be emailed to Steve Kech, SKech@sfwater.org; or mailed to Steve Kech, 

Public Relations Officer, SFPUC, 525 Golden Gate Ave., 12th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94102. 

https://sfwater.zoom.us/j/87035121253?pwd=Wm9DdFlkQUNRSW9XY0ZZRWZQcjF5QT09
https://sfwater.zoom.us/j/87035121253?pwd=Wm9DdFlkQUNRSW9XY0ZZRWZQcjF5QT09

